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16 / 3 / 2018 
 
WELL AFTER THE EXCITEMENT there is very limited news for this week, except to say don’t forget to do your BGV club 
open show entries. These close on 17 March by postmark so you need to be quick. 
 
The open show will be followed in the afternoon by a fun event so please make sure both are well supported.  
Further details will appear here soon. 
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